
SANTA ROSA ISLAND AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT SESSION 

 
Notice is hereby given for the following SRIA Public Input Session:  
 
SRIA Public Input Session – Input from the general public regarding the future 
organizational structure and funding sources of the Santa Rosa Island Authority. The 
Public Input Session shall be at 5:30 P.M., Thursday, April 23, 2015 at the Pensacola 
Beach Community Church - 920 Panferio Drive, Pensacola Beach, FL  32561, hosted 
by West Florida Regional Planning Council (WFRPC) on behalf of the Santa Rosa 
Island Authority and is open to the public. For more information, please contact:  Vikki 
Garrett with the WFRPC at 850-332-7976 x211  
 
 
 
 


